
There is more to do to help kids have access
to healthy food at school – let’s do it together 

September 17, 2025

Follow us @cupek12bc on Facebook and visit bcschools.cupe.ca for news and resources.

Please join the Coalition for Healthy School Food and school trustees from
across the province to discuss how to help kids have access to healthy food at
school and support the implementation of quality programs in every district.

 
September 25th, 6:30 p.m.

Featuring Brent Mansfield (co-founder of LunchLAB, founder of the BC
Chapter of the Coalition for Healthy School Food and a Vancouver teacher)
and Mark Robinson (Trustee for School District 68 – Nanaimo Ladysmith.) 

 
Please join by Zoom at this link.

 
Hosted by the Institute of Public Education and the Centre for Civic

Governance

COPE491

https://www.facebook.com/CUPEK12BC
https://bcschools.cupe.ca/
https://www.healthyschoolfood.ca/
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81139166644?pwd=d5x8pgAX5pwg7D3WbUAibKEPFmaZoz.1
https://instituteforpubliceducation.org/
http://ccg.eco/
http://ccg.eco/

